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MRC London Institute of Medical Sciences (LMS)

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
In this period the off-plot drainage works has continued 
at the southern end of the Energy Centre service road. 
We are carefully identifying the full extent of the existing 
cables and services in the ground of this critical location,  
determining the precise locations for both the HV cable 
jointing locations and the final drainage manhole position.

Works have commenced on the removal of the existing 
cyclotron base in the northern sector of the site. The 
works are progressing well and the on site laboratory is 
active in carefully assessing all arisings, determining which 
method of removal from site is to be employed.

Excavations for the site haul road within the Ark Burlington 
Dane Academy (ABDA) playing field and Linford Christie 
Stadium are ongoing. Installation of the temporary 
hoarding along the ABDA boundary and the test areas of 
the school artwork has been trialled. The heavy rainfall 
over the last few weeks has hindered progress of both 
these items, however works have continued despite this.

UPCOMING WORKS 
In the next reporting period, the removal of the cyclotron 
concrete base will continue. This is all contained within 
the fenced off northern section of the site. 

Please contact the site team should you have any questions regarding the works. 
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For the realigned drainage and HV cable diversion to 
the southern end of the service road, suction excavator 
works will again be employed to carefully re-expose the 
cable jointing area and manhole position, which are to be 
accurately plotted and agreed.

Wishing you all an enjoyable  
festive period.

We have distributed emergency contact numbers 
for cover over the Christmas break but if anyone 

becomes aware of any immediate site events requiring 
attention, please do not hesitate to contact the 

number on this newsletter.


